
Jeff Rhoades, Judiciary Committee counsel, 
 

Having outside influences determining how Oregonians and U.S.citizens living under 
the Constitution of the United States are not to have the right to bear arms with this 
constant harassment is wrong. Our gun rights are not to be infringed. 
 

Oregon’s crime rate has consistently gone down as more law abiding citizens exercise 
their right to arm themselves. Stop this infringement with these incessant bills and 
appreciate and respect the honest, good people of this state. 
 

Criminals do not gift their guns to friends or relatives, but steal them. Consequently, all 
the back ground checks will never work with them. The continual harassment of the 
public is uncalled for. 
 

Phyllis Moore 

 


